
Honeywell International Inc 
9680 Old Bailes Rd 
Fort Mill, South Carolina 29707 
United States 
 

 

Date: June 5, 2018 

 

Class II Permissive Change 

FCC ID: HD5-CN80L1N 

 

We, Honeywell International Inc, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible 

for this CIIPC application of HD5-CN80L1N base on the grant issued on 03/16/2018.  

The major change is to reduce WWAN_P2 power for CDMA BC1, WCDMA B2 and 

LTE B2 by software without any hardware change. Only SAR testing will be tested fully for 

this change. The source code/SW file about this SW change will ONLY be held by Honeywell 

International Inc and it is IMPOSSIBLE to release these source code/SW file to any other 

third party to affect the RF function, power, or rating of this device.  

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed. 

Should you have any question, please contact me directly. Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 
Venkat Dronamraju / Product Compliance 
Honeywell International Inc 
Tel: 803 835 8220 
E-mail: Venkat.dronamraju@honeywell.com 
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